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	PRESS RELEASE


All inspected vendors sold alcohol to juveniles in Děčín on Friday
(Ústí nad Labem, November 12, 2019) Last Friday, the Czech Trade Inspection Authority of Ústí nad Labem and Liberec inspected the ban on selling alcoholic beverages to persons under 18 years in Děčín. Alcohol was sold to the juvenile at all three inspections at selected workplaces. Inspections were carried out within the HAD action. The CTIA will start administrative proceedings with the operators of bars and restaurants and the amount of fines will also be decided. “The action was co-ordinated by the Police of the Czech Republic in Děčín and other state units took part in it - Regional Hygienic Station, Authorities of Social and Legal Protection of Children, Customs Administration, Department of Economic Crime of the Police of the Czech Republic. Inspections were carried out in locations pre-selected by the police,” says Renata Linhartová, the Director of the CTIA for the Ústí and Liberec regions.

Within the framework of the HAD event, on November 8, 2019, the inspectors carried out the total of 3 inspections in evening hours in Děčín – with an invited helper under 18 years of age. Alcoholic beverages (0.2 L of white wine, 0.5 L of draft beer) were served (sold) to the helper in all inspected premises. This was a violation of the provisions of Section 11 (5) of Act No. 65/2017 Coll. on Health Protection from the Harmful Effects of Drugs.

The project HAD 2019 (Hazard, alkohol a děti, i.e. Hazard, Alcohol and Children) builds on a nationwide series of inspections in the field of alcohol consumption since 2015 and is organized by the Police of the Czech Republic in cooperation with the Office of the Government of the Czech Republic and the Czech Trade Inspection Authority, hygiene authority, Customs Administration, Ministry of Health, Ministry of the Interior, and other entities.
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